
 

 

 
 
 
Assalamoalikum wa rehmatullahi wa barakatahu, 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It is with great pleasure; I share with you the outstanding achievements of our 
institution. Despite our rapid expansion, we have successfully managed to not 
only uphold but excel in our academic, sports, and extracurricular pursuits. 
 
The year 2023 has been a landmark in our history, yielding exceptional results 
for all our Yr. 12 graduates. We celebrate a record in university enrolment rates 
achieved through ATAR and alternative pathways. This remarkable 
accomplishment speaks volumes of the dedication and perseverance exhibited by 
our diligent management, devoted teachers, supportive parents, and most 
importantly, our hardworking students. 
 
At ICB, we are committed to catering to each student's unique educational 
journey. Whether they are academically inclined or prefer to follow a vocation-
based pathway, our goal is to provide a conducive learning environment that 
prepares them for future success. Our inclusive approach to education ensures 
that we remain an excellent school for all our students, providing outcomes that 
pave the way for a bright and prosperous future. 
 
As we continue to build on this success, let us unite in supporting our students—
the heart and soul of ICB—as they aspire to new heights and achievements. Your 
unwavering support makes all the difference. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our cherished ICB community. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Mr. Ali Kadri 
CEO, Islamic College of Brisbane 
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